
CRA Newsletter, 1-11-2021 
 

Covid Update 
We have one case of Covid 19 at CRA and this case required a few upper-grade students to be 

quarantined.   This case was an exposure to Covid outside of school. 

Because of mask wearing and our other precautions, this is only the third time that Covid has 

come into the school.  Also, we have not had any cases of Covid transmission in our school. 

 

Vaccinations 
Vaccinations for school staff are starting this week.  This will take many weeks to vaccinate the 

school staff that want to receive the vaccine. Charter schools in the Salt Lake Valley will begin 

getting vaccinations at the end of this week. 

We hope that the vaccines will soon be available to all individuals that want to be vaccinated and 

that we can return to a safer, near-normal environment! 

 
Kent Fuller, Principal 
 

School Picture Re-take/Make-up Day 

Picture re-take/make-up day is this Thursday, January 14, 8:30-9:30 a.m. 

       If you bought a packet and are not pleased with the first picture, please 

send the packet back to school with your child on re-take day, Jan. 14 and 

they can turn it in to the photographer in order to get a new picture taken.  

       If your child didn’t get their picture taken on the first picture day, we will 

take their picture on re-take day so they can be part of the class 

composite.  You may also purchase picture packets on re-take day.  

 A flier showing the picture package options and how to order online is attached to 

this email.   

       If your child is participating in online learning only, then you have the 

option to bring your child in to get their picture taken or not.  If you do not 

have their picture taken, your child will not be included with the class 

composite picture for the year.   

 For those that purchase a class picture, those will be sent home in a 

few weeks.   

 

Intent to Return Form 

Each January we ask our CRA families if they plan to have their child/children return to 

CRA for the following school year.  This helps us to know how many students will be 

staying with us (we hope all of them!) and how many students will be leaving at the end 

of this school year.  We plan to send home a printed “Intent to Return” form (on bright 

yellow paper) with the oldest child in each family.  If your child is online only, teachers 

will be putting the forms in with your child’s weekly work that you pick up at the school.   

If you need assistance receiving this printed form, please contact Holli Gisseman, 

hgisseman@canyonrimacademy.org.  We need one from every family!  Thank you.  
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Canyon Prep Preschool  
Registration for Canyon Prep Preschool will be held on Friday, January 22nd, 2021 @ 
8:30 am.  
2021-2022 Registration Information:  
*Students must be 4 years old by September 1, 2021 and eligible to attend Kindergarten 
the following year. 
*4-day preschool program- Monday through Thursday.  
*Class time: 8:30 - 11:15 a.m.  
*Tuition: $225.00 per month- due on the first day of each month.  
*Registration Fee: $35.00 (non-refundable).  
*There is no uniform policy for Pre-school.  
*18 students, 2 teachers and hoping to have 1 or more parent volunteers each day. We 
count on parents to help us in the classroom 7-8 times during the year. This can be a 
mom, dad, or grandparent. Parent volunteers make all the difference!  
Applications accepted beginning Friday, January 22nd, 2021 @ 8:30 am Room 3 at 
CRA.  
Students are accepted on a first come, first served basis. No early registration forms 
accepted.  
Enrollment in the Preschool program does not ensure future enrollment in Canyon Rim Academy Charter School. 
 
CALENDAR 
Monday, Jan. 18: NO SCHOOL, Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
Friday, Jan. 22:  Preschool Registration, 8:30 a.m. 
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PERSPECTIVES: 
We hope you have all started working on your entries for this years Perspectives Art Contest.   

The theme this year is: 

 

 In the future …  
 

What do you think life will be like next year? What do you think you will do when you are 

older?  What could be invented?  How could our community or our world change in the future? 

What do you wish could happen?  

 

Show us what happens “In the future…” through art! Entries Due: Thursday, February 4  

Specific instructions on how to submit your child’s entry were in last weeks’ newsletter and are 

available on the CRA website.   

 

Awards will be given in the categories of Visual Art, 3-D Art, Photography, Literature, 

Music, Dance, and Film.  
 

Entries will be displayed at our Virtual Gallery Stroll beginning Thurs, February 25. Please 

contact Elyse Hunter with any questions at elysehunter1@gmail.com. 
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SPIRIT WEAR: 

We have a few extra spirit shirts available for purchase in various colors 

and sizes.  You can find these in the AtoZ connect store under spirit wear for 

purchase.  There is an inventory of 1-6 shirts of most sizes, and colors, once they are 

gone, they are gone!  To utilize the inventory feature with so many items, we had to 

make a product for each one.  We apologize if it’s a bit confusing. 

We also still have "Medium" and "Adult" CRA masks available in the store 

under general products. 

 

Upcoming Dates 

Wednesday, February 3
rd 

- Monthly PTO Meeting at 8am via Zoom 

Thursday, February 4
th 

- All Perspective Entries due 

Thursday, February 25
th 

- Virtual Gallery Stroll 

 

Thank you to everyone for helping to make this year successful.  We appreciate all that you do! 

Canyon Rim PTO 

 

 

 


